
Diocese of the Great Lakes Bishop’s Visit 
 

Bishop LeMarquand will visit the 

Bluegrass the weekend of October 

16-17. He will be the guest preacher 

for the Apostles-St. Patrick’s Sun-

day service of that weekend. There 

will also be three persons ordained 

to the priesthood in our sanctuary; 

families only invited; not open to 

the congregations.  

Window project update: 
 

The 10 large side windows in the 
sanctuary are scheduled to be  
replaced during the week of  
October 12-16.  

Outside the 
Walls… 

 
• The Vestry voted in August to send $5,000 to 

Uganda to help the ministries of Bishop Sam Ka-
huma and Canon Eric Twine during this Covid 
time. These funds helped pay church staff salaries 
and fund ongoing radio ministries (their version 
of online services) during their lockdown. This 
past weekend they just began to hold in person 
services again at a reduced capacity. 

 

• We have partnered with Catholic Action Center 

and the Lexington Fair Housing Authority to help 

renters make application for funds set aside for 

the ongoing rental crisis due to economic fallout 

from Covid shutdown. 7 members of Apostles are 

making phone calls during the week to help peo-

ple in crisis fill out applications for funds. This 

ministry is helping people avoid homelessness 

and also helping get funds to landlords who are 

facing the financial stress of unemployed renters.  

• We are preparing 3 spaces at Apostles for small 
groups of 10 or less. We are setting up the 
sanctuary, the youth room, and the fellowship 
hall for meeting space. The rooms will be set up 
for Covid safety standards: hand sanitizer and 
masks available; designated seating arraign-
ments to keep social distance; adequate ventila-
tion for the room. 

 

If your group would like to schedule use of one of  
the rooms, please contact Sarah Freeman  
sarah@apostleslex.com or (859) 402-7594  

 
Note: Thursday Encounter group will no longer meet 

 
 
 
 

Happy Birthday! 
 

• Coley McKinstry October 2nd 
• Kaleigh Sutton October 5th 
• Randy Patrick October 6th 
• Anita Barnhardt October 8th  

 

These are the ones we know this week!  
Blessings on all birthdays and anniversaries 

we missed. Please email dates and corrections 
to pam@apostleslex.com. 

Meeting Spaces for Small Groups 

Mac Coffman died September 16th at the 
Thomas Hood Veteran's Center.  The family 

will hold a memorial service in the 
spring of 2021 in Lexington. 

 

Fran Forgy is home with Hospice care.  
 

Please keep these families in your 
prayers especially in this time of 

 isolation as well as loss. 

Click here https://www.youtube.com/playlist?
list=PL2sk1jYbBO-daxvnijnJCsr_v8E0NVuUZ  

for a playlist of this week's worship songs.  
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